
Stephenville Independent School District
Public Notice of Public Hearing and Comments

For the Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief Fund (ESSER) Grants

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, June 20, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. Stephenville 
Independent School District administration will take public comment on the use of the ESSER funds 
and plans for these funds in the future.  Every six months, Stephenville ISD must review and, if 
necessary, revise the plan to meet the grant requirements.

ESSER I:

The intent and purpose of the CARES Act education funding is to prevent, prepare for, and respond 
to the coronavirus.

ESSER II:

The intent and purpose of the CRRSA Act of 2021, ESSER II funding is to prevent, prepare for, or 
respond to the COVID-19 pandemic, including its impact on the social, emotional, mental health, and 
academic needs of students. 

ESSER III:

The intent and purpose of the ARP Act of 2021, ESSER III funding is to help safely reopen and 
sustain the safe operation of schools and address the impact of the coronavirus pandemic on 
students. 

The opportunity for public comments regarding ESSER expenditures and future plans can be made 
at the SISD Board Meeting scheduled for Monday, June 20, 2022 at 5:30 pm in the Bond Auditorium 
(2655 W. Overhill Drive, Stephenville, TX).  The public is welcome to attend.


